
It is my inherent right to arm myself in defense and the US constitution recognizes that right and declares that it shall not be 
infringed. Localities in Oregon should not be allowed to prevent that, especially for those who have gone through the already 
onerous process of obtaining an Oregon concealed handgun license.


